FOIA REQUESTS

FOIA Request from (Information)

1. The Administration received a FOIA request on March 25, 2025 from Woo Park,
Data Branch. Mr. Berry responded to the FOIA on March 26, 2025.

2. The Administration received multiple FOIA requests sent to the spam address of
Dr. Megerle from Perplexity Al, Ad.Cuius.Bonum@proton.me from March 14,
2025 to the latest one received on March 31, 2025. Mr. Berry responded to the
FOIA requests on April 1, 2025.



